
I urge you to respect and insure fair protection of the 99% of LEO’s who are professional and positively 
engaged with their community. Address the 1% of LEO’s who may be unsuited for law enforcement as 
the exception that they are. 
To blindly follow the example of other states and begin defunding law enforcement is to encourage the 
‘mobocracy’ that is destroying our way of life. 
I hope you think enough of our citizens that you will find the courage to stand up against the mob. The 
citizens of Connecticut have a cynical view of state government, I would love to see you act to change 
that. 
Thank you 
Robert Caponetti 
Warren, CT 
 


